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June 6, 2023 
 

BY E-MAIL 
 
Chairman Daniel Goldner 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
RE:  Docket No. DE 23-083 – Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. 
 Motion for Clarification and / or Waiver 
 
Chairman Goldner: 
 
On behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. I attach Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.’s Motion 
for Clarification or Waiver. Specifically, the Company requests that the Commission 
clarify the notice requirement in Order No. 26,83 and confirm that posting the Order Nisi 
to the Company’s website constitutes sufficient notice, or grant a waiver of the notice 
requirement, which is not logistically feasible or economically sensible, and find that 
posting the Order Nisi to the Company’s website constitutes sufficient notice. 

 
   Sincerely, 

 
 
   Patrick H. Taylor 
    
 

Enclosure 
 

cc: Service List 
 
 


